
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Insert Dump Bodies With Cab Shields 
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To all concerned: 

Swenson has learned that in certain high speed driving conditions, the bed of an empty insert dump 

body (IDB) may raise while the vehicle is in motion.  This could create an unsafe driving condition. 

 

Corrective Action:  

Please perform the following for all IDB units currently sold or in service: 

1. For operator safety, do not transport IDB without first removing cab shield. 

2. It is your responsibility to inform your customers with these units to remove their IDB 

units from service until the cab shield is removed. 

3. Once cab shield is removed the IDB can be placed back into service. 

 

 

Once available, replacement cab shields will be sent directly to distributors who have purchased IDB 

units.  Replacement cab shields will need to be installed on all IDB units previously sold or remaining in 

your stock.  Swenson will reimburse for .5 labor hours to install the replacement cab shield.  For more 

information regarding this service bulletin, please contact Swenson Products at 888-825-7323. 

 

 


